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SA/ab 
 
11th July 2019  
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
  
 
Your son/daughter will be visiting Knowsley Safari Park on the 5th of September. We will be 
using the school minibus to transport us and we will be back for 2:50 ready for the school 
buses. There will be no cost to you as this trip is being fully subsidised by school. Students can 
bring some money to spend in the gift shop. Time permitting, on the day we will be watching the 
sea lion and birds of prey show and walking through the reptile and bat house. Further 
information can be found here: https://www.knowsleysafariexperience.co.uk/.  
 
What to bring  

Suitable clothing (uniform) and footwear for walking around the zoo / sun cream. If you would 
like to check the weather the postcode is L34 4AN 
 
A packed lunch if your child is on packed lunches, if your child is on school meals lunch will be 
provided. 
 
Spending money optional 
 

If you would like your child to attend this exciting trip can you please complete the permission slip 
below and return the attached slip to school reception by Wednesday 17th July 2019. 

 
Yours sincerely  
Simon Alcock 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
I give permission for my child to attend the Knowsley Safari Park trip on Thursday 5th 
September 2019. 

 

Students Name: ________________     Name (Parent / Carer):_____________________ 

Contact No: _________________        Signed _____________________ 

Date:______________ 

 

Please return to Redwood Reception 
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